
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thank You 
 

Well, I can't really believe it is Friday already. This week has been very busy and has flown by. 

On behalf of myself and all the staff I'd just like to say thank you for all your support and 

messages this week, they have been greatly appreciated.  The inspectors asked me to pass 

on their thanks for the time you gave to them in either filling out the Parent View survey or 

when they were speaking to you on Wednesday morning. So you know how the process 

works from now, the inspectors have 18 school working days to write the report and then 

there are a variety of quality assurance checks which mean they have a total of 30 school 

working days to provide the final report. This means the final report will be due on 

20th March. As soon as we have the report we will share it with you all. Thanks again for your 

support and have a great weekend.  

 

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
 

NEWSLETTER     2nd February 
 

Our Christian Value this half term:   PERSEVERANCE 
“And let us not grow weary of doing good, for in due season we will reap,  

if we do not give up.” Galatians 6:9 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s Talk Pants 
Pantosaurus has helped 1.5 million parents 

Talk PANTS and keep their children safe 

from sexual abuse.  Developed in 

consultation with children, parents, carers 

and teachers, Talk PANTS is here to help 

children understand their body belongs to 

them, and they should tell a safe adult they 

trust if anything makes them feel upset or 

worried. Please refer to the website to find 

some really useful tips and advice for 

keeping your child safe.  

 
Let's talk PANTS | NSPCC 

 

 

 

Medicines 

 

Whilst we understand there are lots 

of bug and viruses going around at 

the moment and we do want 

children in school, any medicines 

(including Calpol, throat sweets, 

nasal sprays, etc) must be brought 

to the school office by an adult and 

not be in book bags or children's 

pockets. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/


  

  
 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent’s Evening 
Wednesday 7th February 

 3.30pm to 7.30pm.  Please book a slot 

on School Spider. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March 
This year’s theme will be Roald Dahl.  Like 

last year the school will transform and all 

the lessons will be linked to the author.  All 

we ask is that the children come in 

dressed as their favourite Roald Dahl 

character. 

 

Pupil Premium and Trip Costs 

 

If you are feeling that your 

household budget is under 

increased pressure, please feel 

free to contact the school and we 

will try our best to support you. 

 

If you think that you may qualify 

for pupil premium, please follow 

this link for further information 

https://www.aughtonstmichaels.co.

uk/page/pupil-premium/89086 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.aughtonstmichaels.co.uk/page/pupil-premium/89086
https://www.aughtonstmichaels.co.uk/page/pupil-premium/89086


 

 

 

Events Week Commencing 5th February 

 

Mon   Y1  PE    3:15 – 4:15pm Sports Coach 

Mon  Y5/6  Chess 3:15 – 4:15pm Mr Quirk/Mrs Wood  

Wed   Parents Evening 

Thurs    PTFA Disco 

Fri  KS2  Choir  3:15 – 4:15pm Miss Jones/Mrs Preece 

Fri  Y2  Cricket 3:15 – 4:15pm Mr Clare 

 

 

 

 

 

School Dinner Payments 
 

Please can you make sure that you 

pay for your child’s school dinners in 

advance on school spider.  If your 

child is on a school trip or unwell you 

will be refunded the following week.  

If payment is not been received an 

invoice will be sent to your school 

spider account.   

Please can you ensure that your 

payments are up to date.   

 

Next week is week 3 

 

 

No Art Club on Wednesday due to 

parents’ evening. 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 2: 9th February 
Year 3: 23rd February 
Year 4: 1st March 
Year 5: 8th March 
Year 6: 22nd March 
EYFS:  15th March 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Who’s Captured the Rainbow? 

           

       Zachery EYFS 

Jude EYFS       Ted EYFS 

    Porsha Y4                      Harvey Y4 

   Jake Y4    Gabby Y5 

      Austin Y5 

                                    

 

       
        

                    

           

 

 
 

 

Team Point Winners 
 

Edinburgh 


